Academic Senate Staff Report — December 4, 2024

Windows 11 Upgrade (for PC-based computers)

Timeline

Windows 11 will be required on our Faculty & Staff PC computers

January 7, 2025 and prompt users for installation

New & existing classroom and computer lab stations will receive

Winter Break 2025 Windows 11 (as applicable)

All remaining classroom and computer lab stations will receive

Summer 2025 Windows 11 (as applicable)

October 2025 All eX|stlf.19 PC computers will be on Windows 11 (Windows 10
End-Of-Life)

FAQ:

How do | upgrade my faculty/staff computer to Windows 11 from Windows 10?

Based on the Windows 11 Project Timeline referenced above, faculty and staff are able
to upgrade their IT&IP-managed computer to Windows 11 using Software

Center. From within Software Center, please select "Operating System" from the left
menu and install the "Windows 11 23H2 Upgrade". You may upgrade your computer to
Windows 11 at your convenience. Please note Windows 11 will eventually be a
required upgrade for all PC computers. Please refer to the Windows 11 Project
Timeline above for specific dates.

Please contact the IT&IP Service Desk for any questions.

Find more information about the Windows 11 upgrade, best practices for upgrading, and
how long the upgrade will take at the link below.

CPP IT&IP: Windows 11 Upgrade Webpage



https://www.cpp.edu/it/client-services/software/software-selfservice.shtml
https://www.cpp.edu/it/client-services/software/software-selfservice.shtml
https://cpp.service-now.com/ehelp
https://www.cpp.edu/it/client-services/updates-changes/windows11.shtml

